
From: Blake Chapman
To: Eastman, Jeff R. - PDR
Subject: Belmont Rd. roundabout
Date: Monday, July 06, 2015 2:27:57 PM

Hi, Jeff.  I am not in favor of the Belmont Rd. roundabout.  Having lived here for 15 years, and as I
shared with you by phone, I think it's completely unnecessary.  Visibility by vehicle is perfectly clear in
all directions.  Furthermore, as roundabouts are more prominent in the northeast, we are largely
unfamiliar with them and, therefore, in my opinion, would cause increased confusion & chaos.  I think it
would be a waste of the city's financial resources which would better be spent elsewhere.  Thanks for
your consideration of my opinion. 
Fondly, Blake Chapman
(804-677-5220)

Sent from my iPhone
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